STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS

Burl Cain
COMMISSIONER

To: All MDOC Law Enforcement Officers
From: Commissioner, Mississippi Department of Corrections
Date: January 09, 2025

Subject: Thank You for Your Dedication and Commitment
Dear Team,

Today, the Mississippi Department of Corrections joins departments nationwide in
expressing our heartfelt appreciation for the hard work and dedication you demonstrate
each day. Your diligence and commitment to the mission of the MDOC are vital in ensuring
public safety across our communities.

As MDOC officers, you promote public safety through the management of safe and secure
facilities, effective supervision, and rehabilitative services that transform lives. While your
roles often come with both praise and criticism, it is fulfilling to know that the impact you
make is profound and unique.

Although we take this day to specifically recognize your contributions, please know that
your efforts are appreciated every day. Thank you for your unwavering commitment to
making Mississippi a safe place to live and work.

With gratitude,

el Cn

Burl Cain
Commissioner
Mississippi Department of Corrections
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